Blacktown
City Council

Your ref: DA 23/4918

21 June 2023

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Recipient Delivery abigail.bautista@planning.nsw.gov.au

Attention: Abigail Bautista

Dear Madam,

DA 23/4918 - Extension of Use of Static Advertising Signage at Old Windsor
Road, Bella Vista

Thank you for your correspondence dated 9 June requesting our advice for the extension
of use of static advertising at Old Windsor Road, Bella Vista.

The submitted Statement of Environmental Effects and attachments have been reviewed
by our officers and we raise no objections to the proposed development. We do however
recommend consultation with the residents along Crestview Drive, Glenwood for the
opportunity to comment on the impacts from the proposed extension of the use of the
static advertising signage on their properties.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact, Sami Ahangari Coordinator
Planning Assessment, on 9839 6213.

Yours faithfully

Judith Portelli
Manager Development Assessment
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